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ADDENDUM #2 
RFI-2025-DMS-01-MTSCH 

Medicaid to Schools Financing 
(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  

to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 
 

On September 12, 2024, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Information to solicit information on the opportunities, factors, 
feasibility and challenges involved in the implementation and administration of the 
Medicaid School-Based Services program, locally known as ‘Medicaid to Schools,’ and 
transitioning from an in-kind reimbursement model to a Certified Public Expenditure 
(CPE) model, including Medicaid administrative claiming. 
The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Modify Section 4.2, RFI Timetable, to read: 
4.2.  RFI Timetable 

Request for Information Timetable 
Item Action Date 
1. RFI Release September 12, 2024 
2. RFI-related Questions Due  September 20, 2024 (12:00 pm) 

3. 

(Optional) Public Sessions:  
In-person:  9/25/24 – 4-5pm 

129 Pleasant Street 
Brown Bldg. Auditorium 
Concord, NH 

Virtual (Zoom): 
9/26/24 – 11am-12pm 
9/27/24 – 8:30-9:30am 

September 25-27, 2024 

4. Department’s Answers to 
Respondent Questions Posted October 10, 2024 

5.  Respondent RFI Responses Due  October 21, 2024 (12:00 pm) 
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